
Reenactment Guild of America 

Elections 

To All members of RGA 

It is time has come for RGA elections for some of the position on the RGA Board.  

The Election in States that will have elections is open for members who can comment to the time 

and commitment it takes to serve as a RGA Officer. You would be expected to attend all online 

meetings, Respond to emails for myself as National Director and other Officers. You must have been 

a member of RGA in good standing for two years continuously. Most of all you most be active in 

your State and attend RGA events as a representative of RGA. 

Offices open for election: 

texasjessejames <texasjessejames@aol.com>


